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Wednesday 8th October 2025 
 

 
 

Year 4 Visit to Musical Pocket Park - Science 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
As part of our Science curriculum, Year 4 will be going to immerse themselves in sound on a visit to 
the Musical Pocket Park. This will take place on the following dates:  
 

●​ Tuesday  21st October 2025 - Kittiwake 
●​ Wednesday 22nd October 2025 - Fieldfare 
●​ Thursday 23rd October 2025 - Dunlin 

 
During the visit, we will take part in a variety of teacher-led activities which will be linked closely with 
our enquiry question: ‘How do musical instruments make different sounds?’ 
 
We will be leaving school at 9:00am and walking down to the Musical Pocket Park.  We will spend 
around an hour at the park before returning to school at approximately 11:30am for a follow up 
activity.  There will be no charge for this visit. 
 
As we will be walking to and from the park, please ensure your child has footwear and clothing 
suitable for the weather on that day: 
 

●​ a waterproof coat; 
●​ sensible footwear; 
●​ hat or sun hat if needed; 
●​ suncream if needed; 
●​ gloves if needed. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
Fiona Bowen, Hanna Elliot, Leah Digby and Grace Arnold  
Year 4 Class Teachers 


